## Western Watauga Senior Center September 2024

Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri
2	3	4	5	6
★ Happy ★ LABOR DAY	Walking 8a Woodcarving 9a Weaving 10a	Walking 8a Pottery 9a Knitting 9a Bridge 10a Bone Builders 10:30a	Walking 8a Lap Quilting 9a Bridge 10a Community Meal 4p	Walking 8a Sewing 9a BINGO 9:45a Weaving 10a
9	10	11	12	13
Walking 8a	Walking 8a	Walking 8a	Walking 8a	Walking 8a
Poetry 10a	Woodcarving 9a	Pottery 9a	Lap Quilting 9a	Sewing 9a
Bone Builders	Weaving 10a	Knitting 9a	Bridge 10a	BINGO 9:45a
10:30a		Bridge 10a Bone Builders 10:30a	HHC Food Give Out 4p	Weaving 10a
16	17	18	19	20
Walking 8a Poetry 10a	Walking 8a Woodcarving 9a	Walking 8a Pottery 9a	Walking 8a Lap Quilting 9a	Walking 8a Sewing 9a
Bone Builders	Weaving 10a	Knitting 9a	Bridge 10a	BINGO 9:45a
10:30a	weaving roa	Bridge 10a	Community Meal	Weaving 10a
BRAHM Art 12p		Bone Builders 10:30a	4p	weaving roa
23	24	25	26	27
Walking 8a	Walking 8a	Walking 8a	Walking 8a	Walking 8a
Poetry 10a	Woodcarving 9a	Pottery 9a	Lap Quilting 9a	Sewing 9a
Bone Builders	Weaving 10a	Knitting 9a	Bridge 10a	BINGO 9:45a
10:30a		Bridge 10a	HHC Food Give	Weaving 10a
		Bone Builders 10:30a	Out 4p	
		Emergency		
		Preparedness 10a		
		Ice Cream after lunch!		
30				
Walking 8a				
Poetry 10a				
Bone Builders				
10:30a				

## Western Watauga Senior Center September 2024

The community center will be closed on Monday September 2nd in observance of Labor Day. We will resume normal hours on Tuesday September 3rd.

BCBS of Boone will be hosting an ice cream social after lunch on Wednesday September 25th!

Boone Drug will host a flu shot clinic on Tuesday September 24th from 9a-11a. Please bring a copy of your insurance card with you and allow time to fill out paperwork. If you do not have insurance please see Molly about pricing. Sign up sheets are located on the counter near the desk, or call Molly to sign up.

Paige Williams will be offering an emergency preparedness talk on Wednesday September 25th at 10am in the dining room. She will focus on preparing for potential disasters, including winter weather.

Join Kayla with BRAHM on Monday September 16th for our monthly art program. This month, she will focus on Alebrijes inspired painting for Hispanic heritage month. Alebrijes are creatures that take elements from different animals and the artist's imagination to create a magical being. Celebrate Hispanic Heritage Month by creating your own Alebrije inspired painting. All supplies are provided and class is free for registered senior center participants.

Lori from Amorem will call BINGO on Friday September 13th!

The Friends of the Western Watauga Branch Library are looking for handmade or new items to put in their raffle baskets. If you would like to participate in donating an item for a gift basket, please see Jackie in the library to see if the item is appropriate for one of their raffle baskets. All donations will be due to the library by October 8th.

Western Watauga Food Outreach Community Dinners are held on the first and third Thursday of each month at 4pm in the dining room. These dinners are free for ANYONE in the community. Free food products are also given out every Thursday at 4pm. Please call the Hunger and Health Coalition at 828-262-1628 for more information!

Please be sure to reserve your lunches ahead of time! If you are unable to come on a day you have previously reserved, please call by 8:30a to let us know you won't be attending.

Please let us know if you are interested in adding a new card day for games like hand and foot, cribbage, or other games! Thank you!

Handspinners will be held on the first Sunday of the month

Contact Molly if you have questions about upcoming classes or events!

Molly Gilleskie, Senior Center Director 828-297-5195 molly.gilleskie@watgov.org

1081 Old US HWY 421, Sugar Grove, NC 28679